/eba

MANAGEMENT
P.0O. Box 5686 Hilton Head Island, SC 29938 ¢ 843.842.5583 » Fax 843.785.8037

March 11, 2008

In December 2007 we installed 110 Fresh-Aire UV light systems. We used the 2
year bulbs with 2 bulbs in each system. The bulbs and the power supply are
installed inside the air handler, one bulb on each side of the evaporator. Since
we installed the UV lights, the evaporators are remaining much cleaner than the
evaporators that do not have UV lights. In addition, the smell of mold and mildew
in the units has been greatly reduced. | would recommend this product to
anyone who is interested in improving their indoor air quality.
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Asst. Director of Engineering



